

YEAR 6 2019 LEADERS



WEEK 3, TERM 1

Our Year 6 leaders have began the school year successfully.

All have been learning about the expectations, routines and varying experiences we have. Together we are establishing ourselves within our team and enjoying this as we go. Below are some of what's been happening in Year 6 so far.



When we <u>collaborate</u>, we all contribute to the main goal. This can be in varying ways and roles. Our ultimate goal is to all contribute to achieving our team goal.



Both House Captain and SRC speeches and voting were conducted by Years 3-6 students this week. Some of our students prepared and persuaded their audience to vote for them as captains of either Torpy, Hartz and Jeffrey Houses or for the Student Representative Council (SRC). Our use of the new whiteboard flip tables helped students to understand the roles and attributes of having both leadership roles.

